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Hello, My name is Anthony. I'm 52 years old and born and raised in Oregon. I served 

in the Air Force in the early 90's and have had my concealed carry permit since then. 

At my age, I'm not interested in researching every time I enter public building to see if 

they might have a rule against me with my concealed handgun. I'm also opposed to 

becoming a criminal at the stroke of a pen for doing what I've been doing for 25 

years. Which is going about my business and not bothering anyone. Thanks for 

reading this.    


